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PFAS emission restriction - ZESTRON

 / VIGON


 / ATRON


 / HYDRON

®  

cleaning products without PFAS substances 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) published its proposed regulation for an EU-wide restriction on the use of 

PFASs (per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances) on 13
th
 January 2023. With this regulation the PFAS emissions into the 

environment should be reduced and products should thus be made safer for people. 

 

ZESTRON hereby confirms that none of our raw materials, substances, process aids and therefore none of our 

ZESTRON

 / VIGON


 / ATRON


 / HYDRON

®
 cleaning products contain any per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances. 

 

For any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at any time. 

 

Best regards, 

 

ZESTRON Europe 

... a Business Division of Dr. O.K. Wack Chemie GmbH 

 

Dr. Joachim Becht 

Head R & D 

 


